
Published on childcarecanada.org (https://childcarecanada.org)

Home > Re-opening schools

Re-opening schools
Regulated child care has been officially allowed to reopen in all provinces/territories. Uncertainty about whether and how schools will

reopen in September for children in grades K-6, (as well as older children) has become a child care issue as other workplaces reopen and

parents contemplate their return to work.

Provinces and territories have or are in the process of announcing return to school plans for September. CRRU has created a chart that

provides provincial /territorial policies and procedures relevant to reopening schools in Fall 2020.
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